
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Board of Education 
FROM:  Al Roberts, Superintendent 
SUBJECT: Crossing Guard Intergovernmental Agreement 
DATE:  July 26, 2011 
 
We received the intergovernmental agreement from the Village.  In reviewing the document, it was noted that 
it had been modified and a few items were eliminated.  We have been in contact with the village’s legal 
counsel and the document is being revised.  If we receive the revised agreement prior to the Board meeting, it 
will be forwarded to the Board and we will seek approval during the meeting.  If however, the agreement is 
not received in a timely manner, we will need to table this item until the August 21 meeting. 
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